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16th July 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 

Transition to Sybil Andrews Academy 
 

We are writing to you following a letter you have had on the 9th July from Sybil Andrews Academy in 
which the arrangements for transport during the transition period have been explained. 
 
To clarify the situation, if you are dropping your son/daughter off to catch school transport at 9.10am from 
the bus stop at Great Whelnetham CEVCP, we are not expecting Year 6 children in school prior to this.  
The alternative option is for you to drop your son/daughter off between 8.30am-9.30am at Sybil Andrews 
Academy. 
 
This is the same arrangement for the journey at the end of the day.  You can pick your son/daughter at 
3pm from the bus layby outside the Primary School.  Again, we are not expecting the Year 6 children to 
come into school at this point.  You are able to pick your son/daughter up at 3.25pm from the Academy if 
this is a better option for you. 
 
On Tuesday 24th July you can collect your child from Sybil Andrews Academy at 12.45pm or from the 
bus layby at Great Whelnetham CEVCP at 3pm. 
 
I hope this clarifies the situation for you. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Kath Parkin  
Headteacher  
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